
From: Kappler, Richard
To: Steven Regner; Brittany Gada
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Stop the Dog Parks now
Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 2:08:28 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Beaverton. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders.

Dear Beaverton and THPRD,

Stop the E. Coli dog parks. There are far too many dog parks in Beaveton.

      How many bmx and mountain bike parks are there in Beaverton? There are zero
mountain bike parks in Beaverton. Why not encourage exercise of people?

Rick Kappler
5950 SW Elm Ave
Beaverton, Or 97005

paying for the pointless 217 project
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